

CITY OF MANTECA

Engineering Department

Memorandum

To: Kevin Jorgensen, Director of Engineering

Cc: Lauren Silva, Associate Engineer

From: Dave Livingston, Senior Inspector

Date: 8-30-2021

Subject: CERP UNIT 2

All Health and Safety Items have been satisfactorily completed on the above-mentioned job. Once all items on approved plans are completed, The City of Manteca will do a complete inspection for final acceptance by the City of Manteca Council. I recommend a partial acceptance by the City of Manteca Council.